Call for Papers 

Asian Journal of Canadian Studies (AJCS) is pleased to announce a Call for Papers for its upcoming issue (Vol. 24-2), which is scheduled to publish on December 31, 2018. The journal, published twice a year, is a peer-reviewed, interdisciplinary journal devoted to the critical analysis of scholarly issues concerning Canada. 
The Journal welcomes contributions from both established and younger scholars, including Ph.D. students, working in any of the main areas of interest. We welcome theoretical, empirical, comparative, and historical articles as well as contributions from a wide range of disciplines, including political science, sociology, economics, social policy, international relations, history and anthropology.  The paper should be between 5,000 and 8,000 words (in English or French). The guidelines for contributors are available in the attached file.  
All submissions should be sent via email to kacs.journal.editor@gmail.com
The deadline for submissions is October 31, 2018 for Vol 24-2. 
